

Friday 26th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Here we are at the end of another term! I swear the years fly past even quicker as you age! Thank you for your support this term. Next term promises to be busy with sports days and transition events, so all the staff and children are ready for a restful half term!

Energy Vouchers

There is still some money left in our area for families needing support with their energy bills. You will need to contact your school office by the end of day tomorrow however as the closing date is half term.

Supermarket Vouchers

Please contact the school office by the end of today if your child receives benefits linked free school meals and you have not received your voucher. The value of the voucher is £10 and can be used to provide lunches to your child for the week.

May Half Term Activities

As usual the KM have written an article which sums up the activities that you could take the children to during half term. Here is a link to the article

https://www.kentonline.co.uk/whats-on/news/spring-into-the-school-holidays-with-great-days-out-287134/

Warm Weather at School

Please ensure when we return from half term that your child has a water bottle and a hat every day, as the weather will be warmer. If you wish to apply sunscreen to your child, please do this before school using a long lasting protection cream.

Thank You

Thank you to the children for all their hard work this term, and to you as parents/carers for your support. Thank you also to the staff for their hard work in ensuring all children have learning that is engaging.

I can be contacted over half term at exechead@aspire-kent.org.uk in case of emergency or urgent matter.

Wishing you all lovely family half term weeks,

Kind regards,

Emma Hickling
Executive Headteacher